
July 20, 2010 
 

Dear <REJOIN>, 
 

 

Another summer is quickly disappearing.  Is it just me or does it seem shorter every year?  I 

hope yours has been enjoyable and refreshing. 

  

 If you’ve been able to read any of our latest newsletters you’ll know that our summer has been a 

time of great transition.  Our new daughter, Isley, is now six weeks old and starting to smile at us, we 

think.  We are also in the middle of relocating to our new ministry assignment at Northern Illinois Uni-

versity in Dekalb, IL.  We are so excited to help raise up a new generation of Christian leaders from the 

college campus who will take the life changing message of the gospel to the world! 

 

The fall semester at NIU begins August 19th and we would love to be there to start the year.  

One major hurdle in our way is the need to raise additional monthly support in order to cover the in-

creased cost of living and our new baby.  A donor of ours has graciously offered to help us get to 

campus more quickly by providing a matching monthly donation of $500 for the next two years.  If 

we can raise $500 in new monthly support between now and August 19th we’ll essentially have raised 

$1000 in new monthly support.  This would enable us to start the semester with our team!  

 

We hope you’ve been encouraged to read about how God has been working through our minis-

try.  Would you please consider rejoining our team through a monthly gift of $20, $30, $50 or an 

annual gift of $300, $600 or any other amount?  Remember your gift will be doubled for the next 

two years.  We love being used by God to reach students with the gospel and through your giving we 

can get back on campus quicker.   

 

If you decide you would like to join with us through a monthly or annual gift please use the en-

closed envelope to send your first check directly to us.  After your first gift is received you’ll receive a 

receipt and envelope from Campus Crusade in the future.  Or  you can set up your giving online at 

give.ccci.org/give/View/0528407.  All donations are tax deductible. 

 

Thank you for considering this investment in eternity.  If we haven’t heard back from you in a 

few weeks I would love to give you a call to see how the Lord has led you. 

        
 

 

Blessings,  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Jeremy and Heather 
Ethan, Sydney, Teagan, and Isley 
  

Jeremy and Heather Reddy 
 

771 Pleasant Ridge Dr. Holland, MI 49424 * 765-208-5553 * Jeremy.Reddy@uscm.org 



 Yes!  I/We would love to rejoin your team by giving $___________ / Month or Year. 

 No.  We are unable to help at this time. 

 Please remove me/us from your prayer letter distribution list.  (No hard feelings) 

 

Name________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Address (if changed)____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Phone _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Email _______________________________________________________________________ 

(We would love to have an up to date email list to send urgent prayer requests) 

 

How can we be praying for you? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


